
The issue some members have had applying for leaves and time 
off has been resolved.
Members should follow normal practice and procedures of 
submitting requests through 1GX.
Any grievances that have been filed regarding leave denials will 
be addressed at the managers level and resolved.
If you have any further questions or need assistance, please 
reach out to your manager or your union representative.
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Local 001
Kathleen Buss, GSBC Representative
quilterbuss@gmail.com
Local 002
Lorraine Ellis, GSBC Representative
ellisl1950@shaw.ca
Local 003
Dax Lydiard, GSBC Representative
003bargaining@gmail.com
Local 004
Bowman Pringle, GSBC Representative
bowman.pringle@gmail.com
Local 005
Jeffrey Bleach, GSBC Representative
bargaininglocal005@aupe.ca
Local 006
Rob Poggemiller, GSBC Representative
poggrobe@hotmail.com
Local 009
Russell Clark, GSBC Representative
russell.clark@shaw.ca
Local 012
Richard Hansen, GSBC Representative
local012Bargaining@outlook.com

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
James Mitchell Negotiations 
j.mitchell@aupe.org 
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